

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.

P. O. Box 1900
861 Redwood Square
Oakville ON L6J 5E3
Telephone: 905-825-9400
Fax: 905-825-5831
email: hydro@oakvillehydro.com
www.oakvillehydro.com

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board PO Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Kirsten Walli:

Re: LEAP(Low Income Energy Assistance program)

In accordance with the request by the Ontario Energy Board on a letter dated September 28, 2009 regarding LEAP, Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc is confirming that it intends to be part of the low-income financial assistance programs (namely Winter Warmth- Untied Way) for the 2009-2010 winter season. This will be the first year Oakville Hydro will be participating in this program and is currently contacting the agency on the details of this program.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at 905-825-6373.

Sincerely,

Mary Caputi, CA

Maput

Manager of Financial Analysis & Regulatory Accounting